
www.campbellrive.ca/covid-19

www.campbellriver.ca/publichearings

www.campbellriver.ca/COVID-19

www.campbellriver.ca/property-taxes

www.campbellriver.ca/COVID-19

PROPERTY TAX
PAYMENT OPTIONS

Online, through your bank
Online, through City
Website (credit card only)
Cheque
Drive through
Sorry, no cash
(pay at your bank)

Find details and claim the
Homeowner Grant at
campbellriver.ca
/property-taxes

Call 250-286-5715
Email taxes@campbellriver.ca

gradually, carefully, re-opening
limited access to some facilities

COMMUNITY UPDATE | JUlY 1, 2020

We’re gradually – and carefully –
re-opening limited access to some facilities

AIRPORT some flights have resumed
City Hall finance department open
• bus passes, garbage tags, dog licences,
property taxes

SPORTSPLEX weight room open and outdoor
fitness classes offered
• online registration required

OUTDOOR FACILITIES most now open
• still closed: splash park, outdoor pool

PUBLIC HEARINGS electronically during COVID-19
• see details at campbellriver.ca/publichearings

Questions?
Go to campbellriver.ca/COVID-19
general inQuiries
Email info@campbellriver.ca
Call 250-286-5700

neW

neW

Downtown parking patrols
begin again monday, June 29

When the COVID-19 pandemic closed many downtown stores and
services, the City temporarily stopped parking enforcement.

In consultation with the Downtown Business Improvement
Association, the City will re-establish parking patrols.

Enforcing parking time limits supports Campbell River’s businesses
by ensuring parking stalls are routinely available to customers.

The City will allow a grace period of an extra half hour in addition
to posted time limits in recognition that customers may need
more time because businesses may be limiting access and service
can be slower due to physical distancing required to reduce the
risk of spreading COVID-19.

stay local – Buy local – eat HealtHy
The Pier Street market is back!
New location: 540 Cedar Street

(Parking lot across from
downtown Community Centre)
Sundays, July 5 to September 20

10 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
Please respect physical distancing

requirements in place.


